
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year Six have made us all incredibly proud this 

week as they have embarked on their SATS (which 

is also why I haven’t been present on the gates 

each morning). We hope that the special 

breakfast each day was enjoyed by them all!  
 

The week was polished off with our Year 6 

children speaking at an EU Conference this 

morning that was being held in Granada, Spain. 

The theme was around Enhancing Children’s 

Social Emotional Learning and Executive 

Functioning Every Day. The children spoke about 

their ‘Make My Day’ Projects that they created in 

the Autumn Term and spoke eloquently about the 

positive impact that the project had on helping 

them with their self-awareness, self-management 

as well as their relationship skills.  
 

One of the Year 6 projects has been published and 

we will be selling copies of the book at the 

Pengelley Meadows Park opening tomorrow as 

well as some of the Year 5 Enterprise projects and 

some second-hand uniform. We hope to see you 

all there!  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

13 May 2022 

Still time to complete our survey - your opinion counts! 
Last week we sent out a parent survey to gather the views of our parents. Thank you to the 13 parents  
who have already responded, but we would like to hear from more of you! The survey should only  
take you five minutes to complete and it really will help us to inform our future planning. 
Parent Survey May 2022 
 

Green Fingers Club  
Our Green Fingers Club will be selling 
plants after school (outside the Year 2 
classroom) on Friday afternoons. £1 a 
plant, all proceeds going to the PTCA.  
 

Jubilee Celebrations 
We have spent time this week planning some fun  
activities and learning opportunities to mark the 
Jubilee Celebrations. On Friday 27 May, we are  
going to hold a street party for our children  
including a special party lunch menu.  
Due to the menu change, you will need to rebook the  
meal choice for your child on Friday 27 May. 
Children are invited to come to school wearing party wear should  
they wish to. We will also be inviting parents to come  
and see some of the memorabilia learning from 3pm on this day.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnxR4FzdwgfS0LAiMAiX8lkP_hT-O42SWac0sq7OvK9IQnZA/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


